
We Are One Club
We Are One Club brings students together to promote cultural unity and respect
for diversity. Through meaningful conversations, events, and collaborative
projects, the club creates a space where everyone can feel included and
appreciated for their unique backgrounds and experiences.

Want to make new friends and learn about different cultures? We Are One is your
go-to! This club is all about bringing everyone together—no matter where you’re
from. It’s a chance to celebrate diversity and find common ground with awesome
people!

Open to all students—join us at any point in the school year. Unity starts with YOU!

This club meets once a month, and our first meeting will be on September 16th.

Our current meeting dates are scheduled for:
9/16, 10/21, 11/18, 12/09, 1/27, 2/24, 3/17, 4/21, 5/19

Location: Mrs. Roppo’s Room 201

Contact Ms. Perales for additional information.

Please fill out the permission slip below and return it to the office.
_________________________________________________________________

Permission Slip forWe Are One Club
Student’s Full Name: _______________________ Grade Level: __________

Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________

How will you go home after the club? (Please circle one)

● I will be picked up at 4:00 by ________________

● I will walk home

● I will take the bus


